
Hello Parents!  

This week we will be embarking on our social studies unit that incorporates Historic Preservation. 

We will be covering the Virginia SOL- History K1, K2, K6, and K8. In order to incorporate Historic 

Preservation, I will be requesting that students bring in a picture or object of an important person, place or 

object and to share with the class. Then, I will have the students set up a mini museum in our classroom 

where they will have the opportunity to walk around and learn about each other’s stories. This will 

happen on the last day of the unit and I am inviting all parents to come in and have a chance to visit our 

museum. I can’t wait to see everyone’s objects. 

Thank you, 


